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PARLIAMENT OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

NATIONAL ASSEMBLY

WRITTEN REPLY

QUESTION NO: 54

DATE OF PUBLICATION: 11 February 2016

QUESTION PAPER NO: 1

DATE OF REPLY:  

Mr K P Robertson (DA) to ask the Minister of Telecommunications and Postal Services: 

What revenue was received from the Universal Postal Union by the SA Post Office for each month from 1 January 2015 to 31 December 2015? NW54E 


REPLY: 

I have been advised by the Department as follows:-

The South African Post Office did not receive any revenue from the Universal Postal Union (UPU) in 2015.




